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This is ludicrous. November 3, 1998 - Oregon voters decide to expand VBM to 

primary and general elections by a vote of 757,204 to 334,021. That is more than 2 to 

1 that Oregonians emphatically showed they want greater access to voting. Please 

don’t force us into the long voting lines that we see in the south. Please don’t subject 

our rural counties to being forced into taking time off of work to travel to voting sites. 

Please look at the history of voting in Oregon and recognize that VBM has increased 

voter turnout and has no empirical evidence of voter fraud (.00006% rate fraud rate 

per Secretary of State findings). Don’t change a system that is working! This will cost 

taxpayers AND reverse voting access for legal citizens. Please vote no! 


